
Call for Student Posters at 2020 National EHDI Meeting  

 

 

We are contacting you because you might know of students who would be interested in submitting a 
poster and attending the 2020 National EHDI Meeting that will take place March 8-10 in Kansas City, 
Missouri, Illinois. We are expecting more than 1,200 participants, representing the many different 
stakeholders in the EHDI community. 

Students are invited to submit a proposal for a student poster that will be included in the general poster 
session held on Monday, March 9th from 12:30 PM to 1:45 PM. To submit a poster, students should go 
to 

https://conference.usu.edu/system/login.cfm?eid=21060&des=stu 

and complete the form. Note that this link for student posters is not visible on the EHDI Meeting 
website, so please make a note of it. 

Submissions for the student posters MUST be received by December 14, 2019. This is a great 
opportunity for students to present their research and/or leadership projects. We only have room for 30 
student posters in addition to approximately 60 posters that have been accepted for the Meeting, so 
students should submit their abstracts for a poster presentation as soon as possible. The abstract is 
limited to 300 words, so it is very doable. (Note: If students have a poster accepted as a part of the 
regular “call for abstracts” they do not have to submit that proposal again). 

Notification of whether posters in the general session were accepted will be sent by December 2, 
2019 and notification about acceptance of student posters in response to this call will be sent 
by January 8, 2020. 

Because the organizers of the National EHDI Meeting are interested in preparing future leaders who 
have the knowledge, skills, and experience to continue to expand and improve EHDI systems, the 
registration cost for students to attend the meeting is only $175 instead of the regular rate of $400. 
Registration is now open at https://ehdimeeting.org/Reg.cfm. 

At the onsite registration desk students will be given a colored ribbon to attach to his or her name tag. 
This will enable students to more easily identify each other during the meeting for networking and 
support.  A committee of students is working to create various “networking opportunities.” More 
information will be distributed to anyone registered as a student as the time for the National EHDI 
Meeting approaches. 

To learn more about the program and activities, or to register for the meeting, visit, 
https://ehdimeeting.org 

https://conference.usu.edu/system/login.cfm?eid=21060&des=stu
https://ehdimeeting.org/Reg.cfm
https://ehdimeeting.org/

